From: Ai Namima

To: Public Testimony

Subject: # 230198 - 400 Main Street/City Harvest
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 4:06:55 PM
Hello,

My name is Ai Namima-Davison and I am one of the owners of the Level One Game Shop, a
tenant in the City Market. I have heard that the ability for our employees, which we currently
have 12, to park to come to work will be affected by the development. Please reconsider the
parking plan to include the parking for employees who work for the City Market. If it is
difficult to make it to work and if they need to look for a parking space, which they currently
do on the weekends, that discourage employee to work for the business in the City Market. We
are not able to source all employees from walking distance or streetcar distance as we recruit
talents suited for our business, we do need the parking space available for our employees

please.

Kind regards,
Ai Namima-Davison

816-885-5577
ai.namima@gmail.com
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